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Allen, William

From: Allen, William
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 10:25 AM
To: charles.cox@maryland.gov
Subject: Draft Environmental Assessment
Attachments: Draft EA.docx

Attached is a draft environmental assessment for an exemption to store fuel assemblies with a larger 
pellet diameter than currently allowed in the HI-STORM FW Amendment 1, Revision 1 storage system at 
the Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant.  The attached file is encrypted.  I provided the password by phone 
earlier.  I would appreciate receiving either comments or a notice of no comments from you within thirty 
days.  Please let me know if you need additional time.  In parallel, I am working on the Federal Register 
Notice to publish the environmental assessment. 
 
If you or your staff, have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone or 
email.  Since I am teleworking, e-mail will be the best communication method, but if you leave a message 
on my office phone, (301) 415-6877, I’ll return your call as soon as possible. 
 
Thanks, Chris Allen 


